
 
Please disregard the previous version of the template and use the attached 
new Statement of Grant Usage template.  
 
For confirmation, the end of April Statement of Grant usage is for the period ending 
31st March 2023.  
 
We will, still require the end of March statement of grant usage by the 28th April 
2023 
 
If you have any queries, please get in touch. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
DfE Family Hubs and DHSC Start for Life Programme Team 
 
Email: Familyhubs.startforlife@education.gov.uk & 
familyhubs.startforlife@dhsc.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
We are writing to you to inform you that we will no longer be asking for you to submit 
an Interim Statement of Grant Usage for the Family Hubs – Start for Life Programme 
on 28th February 2023. This is because we recognise that many LAs have only 
recently received their first tranche of year 1 funding and, some LAs are still finalising 
delivery plans. We will, however, still require the end of April statement of grant 
usage by the 28th April 2023 please see updated template attached. 
 
If you have any queries, please get in touch. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Family Hubs and Start for Life Programme Team 

 
DfE Family Hubs and DHSC Start for Life Programme Team 
 
Email: Familyhubs.startforlife@education.gov.uk & 
familyhubs.startforlife@dhsc.gov.uk 
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